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Dear Sir, Madam

PSS Power and our sub-contractor A. H. Willis will soon be carrying out high voltage
cable laying work on behalf of Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks, at the
junction of Station Road and New Road, Netley. This work is due to commence on
Monday 26 June and run for 2 weeks. Traffic Management will be by the use of 4-
way temporary traffic lights. The ‘streetworks’ permit LP631S30009710 for this work,
has been granted by Hampshire County Council

This work is necessary to enhance the security of the 11000 volt electricity network
in the area and provide an alternative source of supply to your local substation. The
11000 volt electricity network in the area is being ‘automated’. The benefit of this in
the event of a fault on the network, is that supply restoration will be initiated
remotely, thus reducing supply restoration times from a few hours, down to a few
minutes for most customers.

We will complete our works as quickly as we can and endeavour to minimise
disruption to the local area as much as possible.

Thank you for your co-operation.
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Tony Prosser




